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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
8 May 2017

New stairs re-open access to Fairhaven  
The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee has completed $40,000 of upgrades at Fairhaven Beach this week, following the completion of the second set of stair upgrades at the access point known as Mad Max’s.

The existing beach access stairways were replaced with recycled timber and durable plastic composite, in line with the stairs upgraded in August 2016. 

Great Ocean Road Coast Chief Executive Officer Richard Davies said the works were part of the organisation’s ongoing programs to maintain and upgrade infrastructure along the coast. 

“With over 80 access points along the coast, our coastal reserves team work tirelessly throughout the year to maintain beach access and visitor amenities, for the enjoyment of the local community and visitors to the Great Ocean Road,” said Mr Davies.  

“These works aside, our rangers have been extremely busy following the recent wet weather, repairing unsafe walking tracks and stairways and removing dangerous or fallen trees.” 

Great Ocean Road Coast has invested more than $1 million into coastal projects between Torquay and Lorne over the past year

Great Ocean Road Coast is a community-based, not-for-profit organisation that manages the 37 kilometres of Crown land between Torquay and Lorne.  All dollars raised through commercial operations including the Torquay and Lorne Foreshore Caravan Parks is directly reinvested into coastal projects, environmental conservation, education programs and the community. 

For more information, visit www.gorcc.com.au. 
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